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EID
Wishing all who are celebrating Eid, a joyful and peaceful celebration. As per DoE
guidelines for any religious or culturally significant event, there are two approved days
of leave. We do ask that parents Dojo their child’s teacher so they can then be marked
as having leave.  

CANTEEN
The canteen will be closed on Monday, 31st March but will reopen on Tuesday, 1st April
as usual.

Messages from Mrs Benson:

CROSS COUNTRY
The school Cross Country races will be on Friday, 4th April for children who are 8 and
over. The back up date, in case of wet weather, is on Thursday, 10th April. District Cross
Country is on Wednesday, 21st May. All parents and carers may attend. Permission was
given on previous sport consent notes through School Bytes. 



EID CELEBRATION
This year our school will be celebrating the Muslim holiday of Eid 'Under the Stars'. We
would like to invite your child to a complete outdoor movie and entertainment
experience here at Bankstown West on the evening of Friday 9th May. Students are
encouraged to wear their pyjamas and bring along a picnic rug, to view the screening
of a movie out on the field. The experience will be FOR FREE, as the school has covered
the cost and students will have the opportunity to pre-order a snack pack (drink,
popcorn, fairy floss & ice-cream) to enjoy during the movie for a small fee. The order
form will be on School Bytes. 

Communication about dropping off and picking up will be sent out on Dojo next term
but basically all gates will be closed ten minutes after start time and will not be opened
until the movie is finished, with pick up from the hall. Gates will be strictly supervised by
teachers while open. Children will be sitting in class or stage groups on the bottom part
of the field with the movie screen set up on the top of the field. 
 
In the event of wet weather, the hall will be used. 

EASTER HAT PARADE
Just a reminder that the Easter Hat Parade is on Friday, 11th April with children asked to
bring a hat, a mask or an ‘eggshibition’ (depending on their age). 
Families are asked to donate chocolate items towards hamper drawers and buy tickets for
the guessing competition. 
Please note this is a fully inclusive event with no religious overtures and all are invited to
attend. Please refer to the previous note and Dojo messages for more information. 



ATTENDANCE
MATTERS Attend 

Today

Achieve
Tomorrow

Monday Assembly Winners
Raja + Kelepi

Best Class Attendance
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